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Our Lady of Hope  
C a t h o l i c  M i s s i o n   
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Celebrating our Faith 
  

  

   
First & 

Third Sundays after 10:30 Mass 
 

Parties 
who are interested, please call 
the office for details (847)825-
4673. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Friday  from 11:30 a.m. to  
12:00 p.m. 
  
  

Contact Mary, Seat of Wisdom 
Parish in Park Ridge at 847-825-
8763  

Liturgy Schedule 
  
Weekend Masses 
Sunday 8:00 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 
  
Weekday Masses 
Tuesday & Friday at 12:10 p.m. 
 
 
Eucharistic Adoration  
Thursday 12:10 to 1:00 p.m. & 
Last Friday of every month 
11:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 
 
  

 

Connect with us online at:  
ourladyofhopechurch.flocknote.com 

Or text OLHENGAGE TO 84576 
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Reflections by Fr. Tomek Puslecki  

      

March 2, 2025 

 

Dear Friends,  

 
Today in the Gospel we hear the powerful words of Jesus: “Hypocrite, first take the beam out of your own 

eye, and then you will see clearly to remove the speck from your brother's eye.” Jesus uses the image of 

the beam and the speck to show a negative attitude toward life, one which has two different standards. 

However, the question may arise: Do we have the moral right to admonish another person in the face of 

such words from Jesus? Isn't it better to turn a blind eye to their behavior because, after all, none of us is 

perfect? In the Gospel, Jesus presents His metaphor for the teacher-disciple relationship. The former calls 

the latter “brother.” Although the word brother itself has a positive meaning, it introduces a certain 

disorder here. The teacher should be a master for the disciple -- a person who is not equal to the disciple, 

but superior to him. However, this is not superiority to show contempt. This superiority is to teach and 

improve abilities and virtues. In order for this to be possible, a teacher, if he wants to be a good teacher, 

must first remove the beam from his own eye. Therefore, he must be transformed for the better. You 

cannot be a role model for someone if you do not work on your own flaws and weaknesses.  

 

The British conservative writer and journalist Paul Johnson writes in his book Intellectuals that Karl Marx 

was concerned about the fate of all the workers in the world. Meanwhile, he never paid a single penny to 

his maid. When she became pregnant by him, he denied that he was the father of the child, and she had 

to give the child to a strange family. Marx did not want to meet his son, who, when visiting his mother, 

had to climb the servants' stairs and meet her in the kitchen.  

 

The admonition of the brother can only be true when the teacher himself sees the mistakes in his own life 

and wants to correct them. A false teacher is unable to stand the truth. He wears a mask of hypocritical 

perfection. He does not accept that his teaching will only be true if his life confirms his words. So, if we 

want to admonish others on how to live, let us live in such a way that our lives are a good guide for those 

who are going astray.  

 

Today, the Gospel sets us a difficult task. This task is the ability to admonish another person. For some 

people, this is no problem at all, because they can point out someone's mistakes without batting an 

eyelid. For most of us, however, admonishing others is not an easy task. In Christian admonition, we need 

to be aware of our weaknesses. Without humility, we cannot truly admonish another person. My 

admonition must consist in the fact that before I see the imperfections of another, I first see them in 

myself.  

 

When John Paul II was still an archbishop in Krakow, he disciplined priests in a special way. Once, one of 

the vicars committed a serious offense. Cardinal Wojtyła spoke decisively about the seriousness of his 

guilt and reprimanded him severely. Then he took him to the chapel and said: “Would you be so kind as 

to hear my confession now?”… a reminder that is aimed at the good of another person and is given with 

love has enormous power. And it breaks down the walls that are based on the most hardened hearts.  

 

In a few days, on Ash Wednesday, we will have a great opportunity to once again "crush our hearts" not 

only before Jesus, but perhaps most of all before ourselves, to see our own imperfections.  

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
Fr. Tomek Puslecki  



Reflections by Colleen Case, Mission Director 
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Lent begins on Wednesday March 5th –  

I hope that you are excited! If not – then let me share why we 

should be. Lent for so many of us is like us keeping New Years  

resolutions. We start out strong, but by the third week we have 

pretty much given up. 

Most of us know the basics: Lent is 40 days – because Jesus prayed and fasted in the desert for 40 days. Jesus 

was led into the desert – by the Holy Spirit - immediately following His being baptized by John the Baptist. After 

40 days in the desert Jesus was tempted/tested by Satan. And after being tested, the devil fled, and Jesus was 

attended to by angels. – Matthew 4: 1-11 

 

Have you ever stopped to ask ‘why’ Jesus was led to pray and fast for 40 days? If not, you should. Because this is 

what Lent is about!  Why did Jesus ‘need’ this time of silence and solitude? And if Jesus ‘needed’ time such as 

this, don’t we? If Jesus ‘needed’ this time of being with His Heavenly Father in this special way, how much more 

so we? 

 

 

Lent is meant to be a time of assessing. It is a time of dampening and disciplining the demands of the physical 

self, and the soulish self, and paying particular attention to the spiritual part of ourselves. 

  

So where to start? Start with basic questions: - (really!?) 

Start simply. Start your day with God. I share from my own experience; I have never regretted making the time to 

be with God. I may feel the demands of the day pressing in, I may feel too tired, but I have learned the wisdom of 

putting God first in my day. Period. And I have learned, that to forego this time with God, is not only unwise, but 

foolhardy. I cannot muster the peace, the grace, the understanding that I need for each day and its trials on my 

own. And it is foolishness to try to do so. 

 

This is the purpose of Lent. Lent is a time of slowing, a time of intentionality. Where we honestly ask these ques-

tions, AND we trust God’s great Love for us. Lent is a time of seeking God and allowing God to transform us and 

fashion us into daughters and sons, who reflect His character. Who respond with His responses and seek His pur-

poses. This is also the challenge of Lent. 

 

My prayer for each of us is that this Lent will be a time of assessing the true health of our Spiritual self. That this 

Lent we are bold enough to be intentional with our time with Our Heavenly Father. That we seek God in a new, 

fresh and adoring way. And may we too be transformed from our 40 days of being with God in the desert of His 

choosing. May we come to this season of Lent with an expectant heart. And I hope with a sense of excitement.   

 

So … Are you open to being transformed? Are you desiring to know God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit in a deep-

er way than ever before?   
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Prayer and Worship  

Mary, Seat of Wisdom Parish  
920 Granville Ave. 

Park Ridge, IL  
March 5, 2025 

8:40 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 



Stewardship 
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Our Lady of Hope’s Transition to PushPay  
The staff at Our Lady of Hope are excited to share an important update about how we manage 
giving, communication, and parish records at Our Lady of Hope. To better serve our community, 
we are transitioning from GiveCentral, Flocknote, and PDS to a single, unified platform: Pushpay.  
 
Why the Change? 
Currently, we use multiple systems for online giving, communication, and parish records. This 
has presented challenges including ongoing maintenance, legacy applications no longer offering 
support, and rising costs to maintain outdated legacy systems. By transitioning to Pushpay, we 
will have a single, integrated system that enhances your experience and simplifies our church’s 
operations. This transition is also a strategic move to set our organization ahead of the game in 
the church operations landscape as we continue in our new reality. The Pushpay platform is used 
widely across the Archdiocese of Chicago.  
 
Our Lady of Hope Mission will take a phased approach in our transition, and status updates on 
the progress of the transition will be provided frequently via bulletin, announcements, our 
website, and email communications. 
 
 

What is asked of you? 
If you are currently enrolled in 
GiveCentral recurring EGiving, 
please transition your recur-

ring donation to Pushpay. 

What is asked of you? 
No action required at the 

time. Your giving history and 
profile information will be mi-

grated to Pushpay  
automatically. 

What is asked of you? 
More information about next 
steps will be communicated 
at this phase of the transition 

begins. 

February/March 2025 
EGiving Roll Out 

Transition from GiveCentral 

March/April 2025 
Member Records Transition 

PDS transition 

May/June 2025 
Commun ications Transition 

Flocknote transition 



O U R  L A D Y  O F  H O P E  C A T H O L I C  M I S S I O N  6      R O S E M O N T ,  I L L I N O I S  

Stewardship (Continued) 

What is Asked of You - February / March 2025 (continued)  
 
• If you currently have a recurring donation set up in GiveCentral, you will need to re-

register in Pushpay before March 31 to continue uninterrupted giving. Your giving history 
for 2025 will be migrated into your new profile in Pushpay. 

 
 If you are an existing reoccurring e-giver on GiveCentral you will receive an email 

from Pushpay the week of March 3, 2025, to set up your Pushpay e-giving account, 
your existing frequency and amounts will be included in your unique email. 

 
• Video tutorials have been uploaded to our website to assist with the transition, office staff 

are also available to assist with any questions! 
 
Benefits of Pushpay 

✅ Easy & Secure Giving – A user-friendly platform that makes one-time and recurring 
donations simple and secure. The current state involves a cumbersome process and 
limitations with modern payment processors adding barriers to visitors who are looking for a 
streamlined approach. 

✅ Improved Communication – Stay informed with important church updates, events, and 
messages in one place. 

✅ Better Community Engagement – A streamlined system that allows for more personalized 
and efficient church support. 

✅ One Login, One System – No more juggling multiple platforms—everything is accessible in 
one place! 
 
We understand that change can be challenging, and we appreciate your patience and support 
as we move to this improved system. Our goal is to make this transition as seamless as 
possible and to enhance the way we serve you and our parish community. 



Ministers of  the Liturgy Mass Intentions 

Readings for the week of  
March 2, 2025 
Sunday:    Sir 27:4-7/Ps 92:2-3, 13-14, 
     15-16 (see 2a)/1 Cor 15:54-
     58/Lk 6:39-45 
Monday:   Sir 17:20-24/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 
     7/Mk 10:17-27 
Tuesday: Sir 35:1-12/Ps 50:5-6, 7-8, 
      14 and 23/Mk 10:28-31 
Wednesday: Jl 2:12-18/Ps 51:3-4, 5-
      6ab, 12-13, 14 and 17/2 
      Cor 5:20—6:2/Mt 6:1-6, 16-
      18 
Thursday: Dt 30:15-20/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 
      and 6/Lk 9:22-25 
Friday:       Is 58:1-9a/Ps 51:3-4, 5-
      6ab, 18   -19/Mt 9:14
      -15 
Saturday: Is 58:9b-14/Ps 86:1-2, 3-4, 5
      -6/Lk 5:27-32 
 
 
 

Readings for the week of March 9, 
2025 
Sunday:  Dt 26:4-10/Ps 91:1-2, 10-11, 
   12-13, 14-15 (see 5b)/Rom 
    0:8-13/Lk 4:1-13 
Monday: Lv 19:1-2, 11-18/Ps 19:8, 9, 
    10, 15/Mt 25:31-46 
Tuesday: Is 55:10-11/Ps 34:4-5, 6-7, 
    16-17, 18-19/Mt 6:7-15 
Wednesday: Jon 3:1-10/Ps 51:3-4, 12-
    13, 18-19/Lk 11:29-32 
Thursday: Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25/Ps 
      138:1-2ab, 2cde-3, 7c-8/Mt 
      7:7-12 
Friday:       Ez 18:21-28/Ps 130:1-2, 3-
      4, 5-7a, 7bc-8/Mt 5:20-26 
Saturday: Dt 26:16-19/Ps 119:1-2, 4-
      5, 7-8/Mt 5:43-48 
Next Sunday: Gn 15:5-12, 17-18/Ps 
     27:1, 7-8, 8-9, 13-14/Phil 
     3:17—4:1 or 3:20—4:1/Lk 
     :28b-36 
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Ministers of the Liturgy 
Sunday, March 2 at  8:00 am 
Priest Fr. T. Puslecki 
Lector C. Gucwa 
Host M. Insolia/K. Hughes 
Cup A. Glowacz/J. Baur/D. Helma 
 
Sunday, March 2 at 10:30 am 
Priest  Fr. R. Kalas 
Lector  J. Reardon 
Host  J. Balaskovits/D. Greene 
Cup         W. Repple/H. Servin/K. Balaskovits 
 
Wednesday, March 5 at 7:30 am 
Priest Fr. E. dela Cruz 
Lector C. Gucwa 
Host C. Galovich/J. Dzik 
Ashes J. Baur/K. Gartin/K. Hughes 
 
Wednesday, March 5 at 12:10 pm 
Priest  Fr. D. Ho 
Lector  K. Balaskovits 
Host  W. Repple/J. Balaskovits 
Ashes      T. Kaisling/W. Repple/R. McHugh 
 
Sunday, March 5 at  5:30 pm 
Priest   Fr. R. Darow 
Lector M. Vis 
Host K. Gartin/N. Sweeney/D. Greene 
Ashes S. Greene/D. Greene/C. Case 
 
Sunday, March 9 at  8:00 am 
Priest Fr. R. Darow 
Lector P. Brzezinski 
Host T. Kaisling/R. Harvat 
Cup C. Galovich/M. Insolia/J. Dzik 
 
Sunday, March 9 at 10:30 am 
Priest  Fr. J. Eustice 
Lector  J. Reardon 
Host  N. Sweeney/M. Vis 
Cup         H. Servin/D. Greene/M. Cygnar 
 
 

Sun.   03/02 8:00  am † Fr. Hugh Fullmer (1st Anniv.) 
 10:30 am † Charles & Genevieve Lukes 
  † For all members of Our Lady of Hope Mission 
Tue.   03/04 12:10 pm † Joseph Molini 
Fri.     03/07 12:10 pm † Peter Weiss 
Sun.   03/09 8:00 am † Josephine Fiore 
  † Maria Twardzik (2nd Anniv.) 
  † Suzanne McGuire 
  † Jeffery Wilson (13th Anniv.) 
  † For all members of Our Lady of Hope Mission 
 10:30 am † Gesua Brusca Calderone 
Tue.   03/11  12:10 pm Spec. Int. 
Fri.     03/14 12:10 pm † Spec. Int. 
Sun.   03/16 8:00  am † May & Andrew McGuire 
 10:30 am † Joe Molini 
  † Elaine Sansone 
  † For all members of Our Lady of Hope Mission  

Please remember to pray for  
those that are ill. 

May the Lord watch over you and 
strengthen you as you recover from 

illness.  Get well soon. 
 

Jean Schurz & Kathleen Leonard 
 

Rest In 
Peace Pray 
For:     

 
Adeline Damico 

Catholics in good health ages 18 to 59 are 
required to fast and to abstain from meat on Ash 
Wednesday and Good Friday.  Fasting consts of 
eating only one meal, with the possibility of two 
smaller snacks that do not add up to a single full 
meal.  Catholics age 14 and older are to abstain 
from meat on all Fridays in Lent. 
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Mission News 

This year, Mary, Seat of Wisdom’s Faith Formation Team has been 
participating in one of 20 cohorts from across the United States to 
explore the best ways to strengthen Catholic parents and their 
families in passing on the faith to their children at home.  MSW is 
being guided through this process with the help of the National 
Community of Catechetical Leaders (NCCL) and the resources they 
have garnered through the Christian Parenting & Caregiver 
Initiative, funded by Lilly Endowment Inc. 
  

These efforts are intended to inform parish communities, while 
intentionally accompanying and supporting parents, caregivers, 
and the whole family in handing on the faith.  In the fall, with the 
help of NCCL, MSW participated in a parent survey and parent 
cafés with various parent groups.  At the end of January, several 
members of the MSW Faith Formation Team (Chris Ciaston, AJ 
Conroy, Charlene Dziedzic, Mary Ellen Fasolo, Antonia Hays, 
Monica Key, Shari Lenz, and Nate Stortzum) joined Dolly Pointner 
at St. John of the Cross in Western Springs for an all-day workshop 
to review the data collected from our parish and compare it to the 
national data collected thus far.  
  

At the workshop, the team used this data, along with their personal 
experiences, to develop a SWOT (Strengths, Weaknesses, 
Opportunities, and Threats) analysis for families attempting to 
catechize their children in the first two decades of their life.  The 
team will continue to meet over the next two years to develop a 
plan to best support our families as they hand on the faith.  The 
next meeting with the NCCL cohort will be on May 31, 2025.  If you 
would like more information about our efforts, please reach out to 
Dolly Pointner, Director of Faith Formation and Evangelization 
at dpointner@mswparish.org.  

 

  We are excited to announce the following new roles in our staffing. 
Connor Ford will be stepping into the position of Business Manager. Connor holds a degree in 

Business Management & Accounting from Loyola University and brings a wealth of skills and 
competencies to this new role.  Connor’s experience and acumen in this field along with his 
organizational skills, makes him a wonderful fit for this important role. Connor will continue 

to serve in the role of Music Coordinator, in addition to the Business Manager role. 
 

        Our current interim Business Manager, Geriann Gentile, will now take on the new role of 
Facilities Manager.  Geri brings a wealth of knowledge, experience and expertise  

to this role, making her a perfect fit for this important role.   
We are grateful for Geri’s hard work and commitment throughout her many years serving here at Our Lady of Hope and know 

she will bring this same dedication, care and passion, to this new role. 
 

Both Geri and Connor have been a tremendous blessing to Our Lady of Hope Mission,  
and we are excited to have them serving in these new roles.  
Please join me in welcoming them into their new roles, and  

…. May God bless them both as they begin these new chapters in their ministry! 

 
Don’t forget!!! On March 9  

Daylight Savings Time 
begins.  Set your clock ONE 

HOUR AHEAD before you go 
to bed on Saturday night.   

mailto:dpointner@mswparish.org


Alpha  
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Almsgiving 
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Join our faith community—and more than 12,000 
Catholic communities across the United States—in a 
transformative Lenten journey with CRS Rice Bowl. Pick 
up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl from the tables near the 
entrance door.  During the 40 days of Lent, we will 
reflect on global hunger and take action to help our 
sisters and brothers impacted by this injustice.  
Operation Rice Bowl is a Lent-long almsgiving project.  
Church members,  regular visitors, and workers  are 
asked to join this traditional Our Lady of Hope Lenten 
project.  The alms to Operation Rice Bowl should be 
returned at the Holy Thursday Mass of the Last Supper 
or during Holy Week.  Please join us in supporting this 
almsgiving project during this Lenten 
Season. Rice Bowls are available in the 
Narthex as you enter the building. Visit 
crsricebowl.org to learn more or scan the QR 
code to donate.  

  
  
  

Let’s make this a meaningful Lent ….. 
 
We are organizing a meal collection for those in need. On 
March 16, after all Masses, we will distribute lunch bags that 
include a list of needed items (see below). Please take the 
bags home, fill them with the listed items, and return them to 
the church the following Sunday, March 23. We will be 
collecting the lunches before each Mass on March 23. Please 
note that no lunches will be collected after the 10:30 AM Mass 
begins.  
 
If you do not receive our bags and wish to help, you can fill 
your own lunch bags with the following items and bring them 
to church on Sunday, March 23. Volunteers will be present at 
all entrances before each Mass to collect the sandwich meals. 
These meals will be delivered to the homeless and those less 
fortunate in and around Chicago. Thank you for your support! 
Bags should include: 
 2 meat sandwiches on white or whole wheat bread  (no 

mayonnaise or butter) 
 2 hard boiled eggs (Please do not peel shell.) 
 1 small bag of potato chips 
 1 piece of fruit (apple, banana or orange) 
 2 cookies or a small candy bar 
 paper napkin 
 Juice box or small drink (No glass bottles.)

  
                     (Please no condiments.) 
  
  When I was hungry,       
          you gave me to eat! 
  

Thank you for your continued support in this ministry! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2025 Annual Catholic Appeal  
Together we bring hope 

 

Our parish is conducting our campaign for the 
Annual Catholic Appeal. Please remember that 
the Annual Catholic Appeal is much different 
than a one-time special collection. It is a pledge campaign 
where you can make a gift payable in installments.  
 
The new Annual Catholic Appeal theme, “Together we bring 
hope,” is an important theme as we prayerfully consider our 
support for the Appeal but also important for embracing the  
life that the Lord wants us to live. Each pledge makes a 
difference! All parish communities participate in the 
campaign and the gifts of many enable our parishes, 
schools and ministries to deliver needed services. Thank 
you for your prayerful consideration and generous response. 
To make your gift, you can complete the mail-in giving 
envelope available at church or make a gift online at 
annualcatholicappeal.com. 



Our Lady of  Hope Info 

 Church Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Derek Ho: dho@mswparish.org  
Retired Pastor: Rev. John Clemens 
Mission Director: Colleen Case, ccase@ourladyofhopechurch.com 
Administrative Assistant/Bulletin Editor/Communications: Mary Puente, mpuente@ourladyofhopechurch.com 
Music Coordinator/Business Manager:  Connor Ford, cford@ourladyofhopechurch.com 
Facilities Manager: Geriann Gentile, ggentile@ourladyofhopechurch.com 

Stewardship & Treasure 
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Office Hours 
    9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

Email: office@ourladyofhopechurch.com 
Phone  (847) 825-HOPE (4673) 

Church Office Hours 

There are several options to consider when making your 
offertory gift.  Thank you for your continued  

support and generosity!  

Bulletin Content 
If you would like to contribute to our bulletin, please submit 
the bulletin content no later than 4 p.m. on the Sunday prior to 
publication.  Holiday and summer issues have earlier deadlines.  
Please email the content to Mary Puente, 
mpuente@ourladyofhopechurch.com. For Ads, don't hesitate 
to get in touch with LPI Advertising at 1-800-950-9952. 

Can Pull Tabs 
We are still collecting pull tabs for Ronald McDonald House, so 
please continue to save them.  There is a plastic bottle on the 
cart near the chapel where you can place them. 

Memorial Candles 
Lighting a candle is a symbolic way to honor someone's life and mourn their death. These candles burn for 6 
days. If you would like to have a candle lit, please send an email to office@ourladyofhopechurch.com and we 
will light a candle for you. The cost of a candle is $5 and that can be mailed to the parish or paid online 
at Pushpay. 

Pushpay 

Stewardship Totals 
 
FISCAL YEAR 24-25 

July 1, 2024 – Feb 25, 2025 – 156,890 
July 1, 2023 – Feb 25, 2024 – 164,867 
 

 

     Online giving is a fast and convenient way to make 

paperless donations (one time or recurring) to the parish 

using your credit card, debit card, or electronic payments 

through Pushpay.     

     Many thanks to those of you who have contributed to  

Our Lady of Hope’s collection this past week. Your gifts 

are essential to our ministries, and we are grateful.  

Text keyword 
“Give” 

To  
833-750-3186 Rosemont, IL 60018 

mailto:mpuente@ourladyofhopechurch.com
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Frisbie  
Senior Center

(847) 768-5944
www.frisbieseniorcenter.org 

Serving active older adults since 1976, 

by providing social engagement, exercise 

classes, day/extended trips, volunteer 

opportunities and a resale store.

G. L. HILLS Funeral Home, Ltd.
745 Graceland Avenue • Des Plaines, IL
“Only the most personalized service”

847-699-9003
Graham Hills

www.glhillsfuneralhome.com

RICHIE’S RESTAURANT 
& SPORTS LOUNGE

9812 Lawrence Ave, Schiller Park, IL

(847) 928-8500

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Evan Touhy
 

etouhy@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x6299

 
IF YOU LIVE ALONE

MDMedAlert!™
4 Ambulance 4 Police/Fire 4 Family/Friends 	
	                       4 GPS & Fall Alert

800.809.3570
/mo.$1995

Starting At

md-medalert.comCALL NOW!

Cumberland Chapels
Funeral Home

8300 W. Lawrence Ace. • Norridge, IL 60706
www.cumberlandchapels.com

Family Owned
	Anthony J. Lupo, Sr. & Jr.	 Louis A. Martino, Jr.
	 Robert Snider	 Steve Kachniewicz
	 Abbey Baier	 Davis Redman

708-456-8300

PRO TODAY
PLUMBING & SEWER
HEATING & RODDING

847-671-7300


